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Date: January 7, 2016 
 
To:  Max Bricka 
  Williamson County Purchasing Director 
 
  Lisa Maraden 
  Purchasing Specialist II 
 
From: Kurt Showalter  
  Financial Manager 
 
Re:  Bid #1510-020 Law Enforcement Motorcycles 
 
 
Recommended Action 
 
We recommend that line item #1510-020-01-01 for the 
purchase and delivery of 3 2016 Harley Davidson FLHTP 
motorcycles be awarded to Horny Toad Harley Davidson – Fort 
Hood.  We further recommend that line item #1510-020-01-02 
for the installation of additional equipment be rejected. 
There was some confusion by the respondent with regards to 
the equipment to be installed. There were not any responses 
for Line Item #1510-020-01-03. 
 
Background 
 
For fiscal year 2015/2016, the Williamson County 
Commissioner’s Court provided three (3) new motorcycle 
deputy positions.  This award provides the requested and 
budgeted vehicles for these deputies.   
 
Vendor Selection 
 
On December 8, 2015, an invitation for bid was placed to 
provide 3 new Harley Davidson motorcycles.  The bid was 
placed on the County’s on-line bidding site (Bidsync).    
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Horny Toad Harley Davidson was the only bidder for this bid 
that closed on December 28, 2015.  The County has 
previously purchased multiple motorcycles (for the 
Williamson County Sheriff’s Office) with positive results. 
Fleet Maintenance does not service the County motorcycles.  
Normal service and any applicable warranty service for the 
Harley Davidson motorcycles is completed by Horny Toad 
Harley Davidson.   
 
Financial Impact 
 
The purchase order amount to be awarded will not exceed the 
budgeted amount.   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


